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	l How do we know there are no lead service lines in our community (e.g., recordkeeping, 
records, construction standards, permits)? The state has posted a preliminary inventory of 
distribution materials. This should be updated annually as water supplies replace lead service lines 
and identify materials for “unknown” service lines.

	l What is the range of lead compliance sampling results? This should be posted in the annual 
consumer confidence / water quality report.

	l Do we resample the homes with the highest lead levels every compliance sampling period? 

	¢ How are sample sites selected in the LCR? LCR requires the same homes be sampled during each sampling 
period.

	l What are we telling residents about the risk of lead in their water? 

	¢ What actions are we telling people to take in their own homes? 

	¢ Is this sufficient to protect our residents? Homes can test high for lead even without a lead service line.

COMMUNITIES WITHOUT LEAD SERVICE LINES
Use this list of important questions to to help guide a discussion with your water system.


